
 
 
 
 

  

 

  

 
          

         
 Wednesday 7th November 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term, which promises to be very busy and 
exciting! Please find attached the Medium Term planning overview. 
 
In Class 2 we are continuing with our Harry Potter topic as the children absolutely love it! 
 
Homework and spellings will continue to be sent out and collected/checked on Wednesdays this 
half term, from week 3, as we are on school trips for the first two Wednesdays. 
 
Please keep up the good work with reading at home, it makes a massive difference to the 
confidence the children gain through frequent practice. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to come and find me, if you have any questions, however small! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 

 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 
Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 
Telephone:  01434 681408 
E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Jude Long 
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